*UNITED BSTATES AND CANADA

May 7, 1968

Mr. Harvey E. Yates
112 North First
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. Paul G. White
Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of April 19, 1968 to our
Hobbs office concerning the plugging of your Hondo~Singer
pA" Well No. 1, Section 7, T-20-S, R-27-E, Eddy County,
New Mexico.

Although we have no objection to your plugging procedure,
Marathon does not have the facts and information necessary

to approve of your plan.

We trust that this waiver of objection will satisfy the
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission.

Yours very truly,

B. G. Howard
District Operations Mgr.
BGH:mc



